I generally keep a bunch around, and I think it would be well for every member to keep a couple in his pocket.

The next paper will be on "Care and Maintenance of Shop Tools" by Mr. Duguid. This should be a very interesting subject to everybody, and as this paper is by our esteemed President, I have no hesitation in saying that it will be an excellent one. I have heard Mr. Duguid lecture, and I have always found him deal with his subjects in a very able manner. If there is nothing more before the meeting, I would suggest that somebody move that we adjourn.

Moved by Mr. Bannon, and seconded by Mr. Herriott that

the meeting be adjourned. Carried.